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Client Advisory 

March 29, 2021 

Aluminium Import License Requirements Delayed 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

 

The Aluminium Import Monitoring and Analysis System (AIM) final rule has been delayed again according to the 
announcement made on the U.S. Department of Commerce’s (Commerce) website. No new effective date had been 
announced. AIM reporting was supposed to go into effect on March 29, 2021 as it had been previously delayed in 
January by President Biden’s administration as a regulatory freeze review being conducted by his administration.    

 

For additional information please see: 

• Commerce AIM website’s announcement of the new delay: https://www.trade.gov/aluminum 

• Federal Register Notice for original delay and seeking comments: FR Document Number 2021-01804 

• 1-20-21 White House Memorandum: "Regulatory Freeze Pending Review" 

 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your C.H. 
Robinson commercial representative for further information. 
 

Sincerely,  

C.H. Robinson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your 

C.H. Robinson commercial representative for further information. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

https://www.trade.gov/aluminum
https://public-inspection.federalregister.gov/2021-01804.pdf
https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-room/presidential-actions/2021/01/20/regulatory-freeze-pending-review/

